
                                                                                             

 

 

Notice of Conclusion of Audit 

 

Audit of Accounts Year ended 31 March 2024 

The ACCOUNTS REGLATON AND Audit regulation 2015 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

 

The audit of the 2023-24 financial statements has been completed and the audit opinion is 

included within the published financial statements. The audit however has not yet been 

formally concluded and therefore the certificate of completion has not yet been issued, as 

per the following statement from our auditors, Grant Thornton: 

“We cannot formally conclude the audit and issue an audit certificate for Reigate and Banstead 

Borough Council for the year ended 31 March 2024 in accordance with the requirements of the Local 

Audit and Accountability Act 2014 and the Code of Audit Practice until we have completed the work 

necessary in relation to consolidation returns, including Whole of Government Accounts (WGA), and 

the National Audit Office has concluded their work in respect of WGA for the year ended 31 March 

2024.” 

The Statement of Accounts can also be viewed on the Council’s website: 

https://www.reigate-banstead.gov.uk/info/20210/finance/268/annual_financial_reports 

https://www.reigate-banstead.gov.uk/info/20210/finance/268/annual_financial_reports

